Weekly Announcements – September 11, 2022

- Scripture Study The Book of Revelation will be held on Tuesdays starting 9/20 until 11/15. Please see the bulletin for more information.
- The annual Blanket Mass and picnic will be held next Saturday, 9/17 at 5:00pm at the Woodstown Parish Center. **Please being a side dish to share.** There will be no 4:00 PM Mass in Mullica Hill on 9/17.
- We are hiring! The Parish Office is in need of a part-time Administrative Assistant. Please see the bulletin for more information or contact the Parish Office.
- Are you being called to serve? We need new members in our lay ministries, especially those of Music, Altar Servers, Hospitality, and Tech. If interested, please contact Gina Abbott, Director of Liturgy. Contact info is in the bulletin.
- School of Liturgy Lector training is scheduled for September 26 (Zoom) and October 3, 2022 (in-person). Both sessions are required. Please contact the Parish Office to register or for more information.
- This week's sanctuary candle in Woodstown is in memory of Lewis Kinkle.
- This week's sanctuary candle in Mullica Hill is in memory of Bill Stonis.